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Leaders Have the Courage and Compassion to Make a Difference

                                                                                                                         January 2, 2021
                                   Re: Grace Letter St. Thomas University 

To Stakeholders and Colleagues:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to the Global Coronavirus pandemic.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our University’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 4 April 2021 at the latest. 

Best wishes for a Happy, Healthy & Productive New Year! 

Sincerely yours, 

Mark J. Wolff
Professor Mark J. Wolff

Director

United Nations Externship Program
St. Thomas University 

College of Law

16401 NW 37th Avenue 

Miami, Florida 33054
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16401 NW 37TH Avenue ● Miami Gardens, FL 33054 ● Phone: (305) 623-2399 ● Fax: (305) 623-2390

www.stu.edu/lawschool
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